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 [image: image12.bmp]       Congratulations to the May Family!
George and Barbara May would like to announce the addition of quintuplets to their family.  Their granddaughter Christy and her husband Bill are the proud parents of four girls and one boy that were born on August 8, 2010.  All are doing well despite being in the hospital several months and weighing an average of four pounds each when they left the hospital.  A baby girl was born to another granddaughter Jessica and husband Shawn in Chicago on September 13, 2010.  That makes six great-grandchildren in just over a month.  Their words were “What an experience”!  Again, congratulations on these new tiny blessings to your family.  
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Please welcome the following families to Dove Point:

Larry & Terri Farmer (Noah and Aidan) and Terri’s Mom, Sandi Daunhauer

13008 Trump Avenue

Chris & Leslie Taylor (Karis, Isaiah, Gloria, Abigail, and Naomi)

4514 Dove Park Boulevard

Wayne and Linda Turchetta

12900 Cockrell Court

Dates to Remember……………           [image: image3.png]


                         
Judging of Holiday Decorations – Wednesday, December 15 (6:30 – 8:00 pm)
2011 Dove Point Annual Dues – Statements will be sent out by 12/31/10; payments are due by January 31, 2011
January 2011 Board Meeting – Tuesday, January 11, 2011 @ 7:00 pm 
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The Dove Point Golf Scramble was held on September 25 at Charlie Vettiner Golf Course.  The team of Dave Reid, Sheryl Reid, Greg Reid & Daryl Martin had the lowest score at 6 under par.  Congratulations to Ben Zeilman who won Closest to the Pin on hole #2, Greg Reid for Closest to the Pin on hole #5 and Jim Merriam for the Longest Drive on hole #9.  Each received a $50 gift card to Dick’s Sporting Goods.  A good time was had by all!  If you missed out this year, we are planning to do it again next year. 


Once again we will be out looking for those best-decorated homes that put us all in the holiday spirit.  Please have your decorations up and lights shining on Wednesday, December 15, between 6:30 and 8:00 p.m.  We will be recognizing the top three families with a Kroger gift certificate.  Best of luck to all of you!!  
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A BIG THANKS goes out to Daryl Martin for taking time out to decorate the entrances for the holiday season.  Your efforts are very much appreciated, Daryl!                             
Waste Management Fees
Waste Management has been contacted about the “lost/damaged equipment option” of $3.75 that was added to some residents’ statements.  If you received this bill and paid the fee, it will be credited to you on your next statement.  This fee is not part of our contract and was added in error.  If you have any questions, please e-mail: greckner@hotmail.com .
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2011 Board Members
	Name


	Position
	E-Mail Address
	Home Address/Phone

	Glenn Powell
	President
	glennpowell@insightbb.com

	4205 Stilger Circle
 267-5131

	Eric Dunn
	Secretary
	ericdunn@jeffersontownfire.com
	4205 Patterson Pk Ct.

292-8208

	Jackie Fralick
	Treasurer
	fralickwiggins@yahoo.com
	4201 Bryant Park Dr.

267-0120

	Brian Zeilman


	Compliance
Director
	bk4224@yahoo.com
	4224 Stilger Circle

749-0636


2011 Committee Members
To be determined---Stay Tuned!
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Dear Dove Point Neighbors,


Thank you on behalf of the 2010-2011 Board of Directors for electing us to help guide our neighborhood.  Jackie Fralick has agreed to continue to serve on the Board of Directors as Treasurer and Eric Dunn accepted the position of Recording Secretary for a third term.  My name is Glenn Powell, the newly elected President.  We have not yet finalized all committee assignments (with the exception of Brian Zeilman who will continue to lead the Compliance Committee) and appointments at the time of this writing but we are hoping to maintain the experience that we have on the Board, plus inject enthusiasm with some new volunteers. If interested, please contact any Board member and we can put your talents to work.


We will be continuing to use the quarterly newsletter and the website to communicate to you.  Our website address is listed in the bottom left corner of this page for your reference.  Thanks to Gini Reckner for all her efforts maintaining the website and to Kelly Zeilman for her work on the newsletter. If you have concerns or ideas, please call or e-mail a board member.


This is the time of year that encourages us to find the good in others and ourselves. The Dove Point neighborhood is a great home for all of us. My wish for 2011 is that we work to maintain all the good that exists, strive to eliminate those things that take from us and, in the end, make our little part of the world a better place. 


Happy Holidays to all of our Dove Point neighbors!





Glenn Powell











Hannah Martin, daughter of Daryl and Deb Martin, continues to impress the judges at local beauty pageants.  Hannah won the Little Miss J-Town Pageant in September and also won the Kentucky Festivals State Pageant Petite Miss in November.  


Congratulations, Hannah!!        �
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